
Safety Town is a one-week course 
that focuses on teaching children safe 
practices both at school and at home 
including bicycle safety, pedestrian 
safety, school bus safety, fire safety, 
seat belt safety, gun safety, 911, and 
stranger danger. Safety Town is open 
to children entering kindergarten in the 
fall and is taught in collaboration with 
Norwich Township Fire and the Hilliard 
Police Department.

Date:
June 9-13

Morning:  
9 a.m. - noon 

Afternoon:  
1 - 4 p.m.

Location: 
Alton Darby Elementary School

Cost: 
$50

This program is not affiliated with Hilliard City School District.


